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WE DO NOT INHERIT THE EARTH FROM OUR ANCESTORS—W E 

BORROW  IT FROM OUR CHILDREN. 

News & 
Annoucnements 

 Goodbyes are hard ☹  

We say good bye to Miss Luigi this 

month.  Luigi has been with us since 

May 2016 and we are going to miss 

her and her lovely self immensely!  

We want to thank her for everything 

she has taught us, especially 

“Sharing is Caring”, we wish her all 

the best for her future endeavors, 

and we may see her from time to 

time as a substitute teacher.  

What does that mean for our 

daycare? We are still fully covered 

with our teachers and ratio, and 

licensing, however we are looking 

to hire a new Support Worker – if 

you know of anyone who would 

make a good candidate – please 

have them email their resume to 

daycare@aboriginalmothercentre.ca  

Science World Passes 

We have been given passes for Science World to give to families who would like to 

attend Science World!  Each pass is valid for up to 10 people and gives you the Speed 

Pass plus an additional discount on any Imax movies or other exhibits that cost extra.  

All we ask is that you use this pass for as many family or friends as possible at the 

same time (good for any incoming family and or guests) – they do not want to see 

only 2-3 people using the pass.  And yes – we are using this pass to go on our field 

trip this month.  

Let Lindsie know when you would like a pass and give me a list of the names 

attending so that I may add it to our list.   

Enjoy!  

  

New Friends!!! 

We have new friends who have joined us this month!  Please take your time to say 

hello and welcome in Eli and Serenity and their Grandma Christine, as well as Leo 

and his Mom, Liz. 

Best of Luck Miss Luigi ❤  
Love,  

Lindsie, Mia, Stacey, Kaddie, Lenore, and all the children here at AMCS Daycare ❤  
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Important Dates: 

March 15 – Lateral 

Violence Workshop 

for all AMCS Staff 

March 22 – Science 

World 

April 19 – Closed for 

Good Friday 

April 22 – Closed for 

Easter Sunday 

ITEMS WE NEED: 

• TOILET 

PAPER 

ROLLS 

• YOGURT 

CUPS 

• MINI JARS 

OF ANY KIND 

• LAMPS AND 

FAKE 

PLANTS AND 

OR ANY 

GREENERY 

ITEMS 😊  

  

Themes and 
Curriculum 

This month we are going to Science World, and all Teachers will be focusing on Science 
Activities, and experiments such as sounds, water and light.   
We will also be focusing on Spring and Animals.   
 
Teacher Lenore is interested in starting to learn and teach some basic greetings and 
language concepts with the children.  First, we would like to learn more about your 
child’s ethnical backgrounds and heritage; If you feel comfortable to share any 
information, please feel free to have a chat with any teachers. Information that we are 
looking for would include language, cultural practice, foods etc.   
 
We look forward to hearing your feedback! 
 
  
March 15, AMCS Staff will be attending a Lateral Violence Workshop – AMCS Daycare 
will remain open, we will have 1 daycare staff behind with a sub.  Any concerns or 
questions please refer to Lindsie. 

Our new friends playing in the Sensory 

Bin outside. 


